Learning Disabilities Association of America
Useful Tips for Learning Disabilities Awareness Month
· Use the general LDA information provided to produce flyers and bulletins to send to schools and community groups to promote October as LD Awareness Month
· Complete the contact information (name and phone number) on the press release before distribution
· Send the press release to local newspapers and relevant publications; try to get a contact name at the publication such as an education or health reporter or editor
· Many radio stations will do public service announcements (PSAs) for non-profit organizations; send the press release to them and follow up with phone calls to both the station and newspaper; personal contact helps immensely
· If a newspaper agrees to run a story about LD Awareness Month, use the opportunity to your affiliate’s advantage; encourage individuals to join LDA and promote any other upcoming events tied to LD Awareness Month, fundraisers or the 45th Annual LDA International Conference in Chicago next February
· Use the general LDA information provided and other LDA resources to write a letter to the editor; recognize October as LD Awareness Month, highlight some national and local facts about learning disabilities and share a story; encourage a key volunteer, child or adult with learning disabilities to write a letter
· Use LD Month to make contact with public officials; if your affiliate hasn’t already done so, request that the city or county office issue a proclamation that the month of October or any day that month be designated LD Awareness Month; ask for a commitment for next year and future years if time is limited
· Share your success with the LDA National Office!
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